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August 07, 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Landowner,  
 

We reached out to you back in August of 2019 regarding the mandated upgrades to line 879. 
The upgrades are necessary to ensure that the safe and reliable distribution of power is 
maintained and, therefore, will enhance the integrity of the entire transmission system in your 
local area. 

The project, located in the towns of Plattsburgh, Peru and Au Sable, include but are not limited 
to Hammond Lane, Route 22, Arizona Avenue, S Junction Road, Bear Swamp Road, and Old 
State Road, as well as the streets in between and in the vicinity of these areas. Construction has 
been going on since September. During our most recent phase of construction we have located 
underground utilities within the right of way (ROW)	 on	 both	 sides	 of	 the	 transmission	 line	
paralleling	Arizona	Ave. As a result of this discovery, the success of the project requires	 a	
routing	shift	of	 the	transmission	 line	 for	the	5	structures	that	parallel	 the	roadway	up	to	
New	 York	 Electric	 and	 Gas	 (NYSEG)	 Arizona	 Avenue	 Substation.	 This	 shift	 will	 move	
westerly	15'	of	the	existing	structures,	moving	us	past	these	underground	facilities.	While	
we	are	in	this	area	of	the	ROW	you	may	notice	some	vegetation	clearing.	This	is	required	to	
maintain	electrical	clearances	to	the	conductors	
	
	
NYSEG’s core value is to provide safe and reliable energy for our customers. Our company 
prioritizes being a good neighbor and will work collaboratively with landowners, community 
leaders and regulators throughout this upgrade process.  

If you have any questions regarding this letter or the project, please call us at 833-551-4300 and 
reference the Line 879 project. We look forward to working on this important initiative on behalf 
of our customers. 

 
 
 


